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= In May 1904 the Grimsby Surveyors forwarded a letter

received from the Lindsey Steam Fishing Co.Ld., in which the

» *
" Superintendent stated that it was not the intention of the
%  cdmpanv to put any of their vessels through Lloyd's Survey.
' In_the circumstances the Committee gave instructions

he classes of the vessels to be omitted from the next

t of the Register Book following the dates when their

&u_Surveys becaie due,
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